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Catechism 101 
Our beloved Saint Spyridon parish will be celebrating its feast day for the 

100th time this year.  While still observing the Lenten preparation for our 

+ÖÙËɀÚɯ-ÈÛÐÝÐÛàȮɯÞÌɯÞÐÓÓɯÎÈÛÏÌÙɯÐÕɯÍÌÚÛÐÝÈÓȮɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÐÕÎɯÈÙÌÈɯÊÓÌÙÎàɯÈÕËɯÓÈàɯ

faithful to honor our patron saint.  When we think back over our one -

hundred -year history, we wonder how this feast day was honored by 

those before us.  In fact, the first celebration of our parish feast day in 

1917 was indeed very different than any of recent memory.  

In 1917, our Saint Spyridon founders were still observing the Old Calen-

dar.  That meant that while the civil calendar read December 25th and the 

celebration of Christmas, the church calendar, being 13 days behind the 

civil calendar, read December 12th ÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯÊÌÓÌÉÙÈÛÐÖÕɯÖÍɯ2ÈÐÕÛɯ2×àÙÐËÖÕɀÚɯ

day.  Certainly, the faithful of our community at that time did not enjoy 

many days off from their labors.  However, Christmas Day would have 

certainly have been a day of rest, even though, for them Christmas would 

not arrive until January 7 th, just as it is for our Old Calendar brothers and 

sisters today.   

Feast Day of our Patron Saint Spyridon   
 

Sunday, December 11th 
Hierarchical Great Vespersɭ7:00 p.m. 

 

 Monday, December 12th 
Orthros & Hierarchical Divine Liturgy ɭ8:00 a.m. 
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Ɂ ÕËɯÞÏÈÛɯËÖÌÚɯÛÏÌɯ+ÖÙËɯÙÌØÜÐÙÌɯÖÍɯ
you? To act justly and to love mercy 
ÈÕËɯÛÖɯÞÈÓÒɯÏÜÔÉÓàɯÞÐÛÏɯàÖÜÙɯ&ÖËȭɂ 

In the minutes seen above from that first year of our parish life, our foun-

ders decided to have a dinner dance that day so that they could raise 

money for the new church.  Since they had the day off, they came to-

ÎÌÛÏÌÙɯÈÕËɯÊÌÓÌÉÙÈÛÌËɯÕÖÛɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚȮɯÉÜÛɯ2ÈÐÕÛɯ2×àÙÐËÖÕɀÚɯËÈàɯÛÖÎÌÛÏÌÙȮɯ

in fellowship and commitment to their new parish.   

While we have no further records or descriptions from that first dinner 

dance, we can be certain that it was a splendid affair marked with sim-

plicity in food and drink but wealth in love and dedication to their new 

endeavors.  These founding fathers, gathering together on that Christ-

mas/Saint Spyridon Day must have shared the few amenities and simple 

meal among them while they also shared the wealth of their dreams for 

their new life in America which now included a place to call home: their 

beloved Saint Spyridon parish. 

We are the grateful children of these founding fathers.  Even though we 

are now celebrating our feasts on the New Calendar, our celebrations still 

call for the solemnity and simplicity that marked the gatherings of our 

forefathers.  Our community of Saint Spyridon has always been and will 

remain one of great hospitality, dignity, and great dreams.  It is our goal 

that these principles carry over to our individual family celebrations as 

well.   

6ÏÌÛÏÌÙɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯÊÌÓÌÉÙÈÛÐÕÎɯ2ÈÐÕÛɯ2×àÙÐËÖÕɀÚɯËÈàɯÖÙɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯ#ÈàȮɯÞÌȮɯ

the faithful of Saint Spyridon remain steadfast that we do not get carried 

away in the materialistic and gluttonous consumerism that surrounds us.  

We will strive to honor the first Christmas celebration of our community 

by imitating that event with words and acts worthy of the sacrifices that 

they were made so long ago for all of us.    

As we prepare to enter our centennial year, let us all do so in the spirit of 

simplicity, faith, and the traditions of our Saint Spyridon forefathers.  Let 

our gift -giving be centered around the gift of the Lord; let our festive ta-

ble be marked with mindfulness for those who are hungry at our door-

step; let our celebrations be full of dreams and aspirations for the faithful 

who will succeed us one hundred years from now.  Let them imagine this 

celebration of Christmas with images of what Christmas should be.   

Wishing all of you a blessed feast of Saint Spyridon and a glorious Nativ-

ity.  Amen.  Fr.Tilemahos 

Translation from the original minutes:  
In Pullman, IL, November 5th, 1917 

Today, on the 5th of the month of November, 1917, the temporary council gath-
ered at the temporary hall at 522 E. 113th Street, decided that there will be a 

Dinner Dance held on December 25th of this year.   



3 St. Spyridon Hellenic Orthodox Church 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CARD  
͓͔͕͎͎͔͈͗͒͊͐̈́͆͊͂͊͋ɯ͔͋͂͒͂ 

  

Save time and postage by joining the St. Spyridon family to wish all your friends and family a 
Merry Christmas. Community Card forms have been mailed to all the parishioners.  Please 

submit your completed form with a check for $25. The deadline is December 10th.  

  

ANNUAL  GREEK  ORTHODOX  M ETROPOLIS  OF CHICAGO   
CHRISTMAS  OPEN  H OUSE  CELEBRATION  

  

SUNDAY , D ECEMBER  18TH  
  

His Eminence Metropolitan Iakovos will once again joyously open the Metropolis 
home at 40 East Burton Place in Chicago, Illinois, to the clergy, faithful, and many 
friends of the Greek Orthodox Community during the Christmas holiday season.  
This year, the Metropolis Open House will be held on Sunday, December 18, 2016 be-
ginning at 5:00 p.m. 

The Stewardship Committee thanks our 366 Stewards 

who have fulfilled their pledge for the 2016 year. We 

wish to express our gratitude for your commitment to 

ÛÏÌɯ+ÖÙËɀÚɯÞÖÙÒɯÛÏÙÖÜÎÏɯÖÜÙɯ"ÏÜÙÊÏɯÖÍɯ2ÈÐÕÛɯ2×àÙÐɪ

don and we encourage everyone to offer their stew-

ardship for the good of the Church.   
 

There is still time to pledge for 2016 and make our 

goal of 400 stewards for the year. To you who have 

not yet pledged, we ask of you to commit yourself 

and your family to the ministry of our Church and the 

glory of His name.  
 

The 2017 stewardship packets have been mailed to 

your homes and we hope that you can make your pledge for the new year by January 15th, 2017.  Let us work 

together to make 2017, our 100th anniversary, an exemplary year of growth  and renewed blessings for our be-

loved parish of Saint Spyridon.     

 

Stewardship 2016 Progress Report 
 

As of November 26th, 2016 

Pledged Stewards:      366 

Average Stewardship:                     $401 

Amount donated:       $146,604 

Stewardship 2016 Goal:  

400 Stewards 

STEWARDSHIP 2016 

STEWARDS  2016  
OCTOBER  26 THðNOVEMBER  27TH  

Mr. & Mrs. Nick Argyropoulos 

Mrs. Jan Augustine 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Besbekos 

Dr. & Mrs. George Danos 

Mr. Constantine Karampelas 

Mr. & Mrs. John Korbakis 

Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas Kournetas 

Mrs. Christina Nikolopoulos 

Ms. Demetria S. Papadopoulos 

Mr. George Pappas 

Mr. & Mrs. George Pappas 

Dr. Mary Peters 

Ms. Andrea Petrakos 

Mr. & Mrs. Chris Proutsos 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Spirovski 

Mr. & Mrs. Spiros Tsaldaris 
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PHILOPTOCHOS NEWS 
Dear Fellow Parishioners, 

We wish everyone a good month of December. 

The Philoptochos has been diligently working for the up and 
coming craft show, on December 3rd and 4th.  Toula Georgio-
poulos is at the helm of the crafters, of whom she has estab-
lished a great rapport through the years, has them all lined up.  
The kitchen and baking with Dina Katsoulis and all the ladies 
is almost finished preparing.  We need the help of all to make 
it a success.  Please call Olga for your donation of sweets, and 
what hours you can work either at the sweets or food.  We 
need help also on Friday, December 2nd, in preparing plates of 
sweets for sale. 

Roula Karampelas and Andrianna Kavvadas are chairing the 
St. Spyridon Vespers and Feast Day. We will need Lenten 
sweets for both those days and also Lenten Artous.  Please call 
them with your donations.  On the Feast Day we plan on hav-
ing a catered Lenten luncheon as we start the year for the 100th 
anniversary celebration.  It will be wonderful for all the St. 
Spyridon Family to be present. 

This past month we have collected warm clothing and took it 
to  Annunciation Cathedral and fed the hungry.  We fed close 
to 100 people with second   helpings.  There was an added 
touch of fresh fruit provided by one of our parishioners.  
Thank   you  all who helped, donated and attended.  

.Õɯ-ÖÝÌÔÉÌÙɯƕƝÛÏȮɯÞÌɯÏÈËɯɁ,ÈÒÌɯÈɯ#ÐÍÍÌÙÌÕÊÌɯ#ÈàɂȮɯÞÏÌÙÌɯÞÌɯ×ÈÙÛÕÌÙÌËɯÞÐÛÏɯÖÜÙɯàÖÜÛÏɯÈÕËɯÍÐÓÓÌËɯ×ÈÐÓÚɯÞÐÛÏɯ
essentials for Veterans who are just starting in a home.  Our youth also wrote notes of Thanks to the Vets for their 
service.  It was a heartwarming morning and we thank all for participating.  

As always our parishioners donated generously to our food pantry and with Stella Parhas at the helm and her 
volunteers 17 families were provided with a wonderful Thanksgiving Dinner with all the trimmings. Thanks eve-
ryone. 

Once again Assumption Homer Glen Church had their Seniors Luncheon at our Parish and seeing old friends 
again was a real treat for all. 

The ongoing Sarantaleitourgo is preparing us for the coming of our Savior and we are blessed that our Father 
Tilemahos has these services every day.   

We wish our church family with all their families a Blessed Christmas and Healthy and Happy New Year. With 
Sisterly Agape,  Olga Paxinos, Philoptochos President 
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During the month of Novem-

ber we celebrated our com-

munity helpers. We had 

Naturalists from the Little 

Red Schoolhouse talk to us 

ÈÉÖÜÛɯÖÜÙɯɁ-ÈÛÜÙÈÓɯ6ÖÙÓËɂȭɯ 

The Palos Heights Fire Dept. 

taught us how to stay safe 

in case of a fire and also 

brought their fire truck and 

ambulance for the students 

to see.  

Dr. Amy taught us how to 

take care of our teeth and 

brought new tooth brushes 

for everyone.  

Ɂɯ6ÌɯÞÐÚÏɯÌÝÌÙàÖÕÌɯÈɯ5ÌÙàɯ,ÌÙÙàɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯȫɯÈɯ'È××àɯȫɯ'ÌÈÓÛÏàɯ-ÌÞɯ8ÌÈÙɂ 

 SCHOOL  CALENDAR  
 

¶ Wednesday, Dec. 14thɭField Trip to 
Ɂ2ÕÖÞɯ0ÜÌÌÕɂɯÈÛɯ,5"" 

¶ Thursday, Dec. 22ndɭChristmas 
Program 

¶ Christmas BreakɭDecember 23rd  
to January 8th 

¶ Monday, January 9thɭSchool recon-
venes, 2017-2018 Registration opens 
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DIAKONIA AGAPES  - ALMSGIVING  
We wish to thank all our parishioners and friends of St. Spyridon for 

remembering our Food Pantry for Thanksgiving (17 families).  As you 

know,  our Food Pantry  helps our St. Spyridon families that have a 

need for assistance. Our Food Pantry  also helps the friends of St. Spyri-

don,  on a daily and weekly basis. It is very important that we keep our  

Food Pantry  filled at all times,  so that we do not turn anyone away 

because of lack of  food.  

We also with to thank all who donate in the Narthex donation box for 

the poor.  Your generosity has enabled us to offer over $7,500 of assis-

tance so far this year to those in need of assistance with rent, college 

expenses, food, medicine, and clothing.  The majority of our monetary 

assistance is received by Orthodox faithful in need.   

 If anyone wishes to donate items for this special delivery, please con-

tact Effie at the church office. All donations should be at Church by De-

cember 15th.  

 

FLOWERS  FOR   
ST. SPYRIDON   
& CHRISTMAS  

If anyone is interested in donating 

towards the purchase of flowers for 

the adornment of our Church and 

Icons for the feast day of St. 

Spyridon and the Christmas 

season, please contact the Church 

office. 

ALTAR  BOY  NEWS  
All our altar boys are called to 

serve on the feast of St. Spyridon on 

Sunday, December 11th, at 7:00 

p.m. and Monday, December 12th, 

at 8:00 a.m.  There will be a training 

session in preparation for the ves-

pers on Saturday, December 10th at 

10:30 a.m.  

Finally, on December 27th, St. 

2ÛÌ×ÏÌÕɀÚɯËÈàȮɯÞÌɯÞÐÓÓɯÊÌÓÌÉÙÈÛÌɯÛÏÌɯ

Divine Liturgy and take our annual 

photo which will be used for our 

100th Anniversary Album, fol-

lowed by a pizza luncheon.  All al-

tar boys, past and present, are in-

vited to attend.  
 

GOYA  CAROLING  
The Goyans will be Christmas Car-

oling once again this year. We are 

looking forward to spreading 

Christmas cheer with our fellow 

parishioners. If anyone is interested 

in opening their homes on Friday, 

December 16th, 5:00 p.m. ɭ 9:00 

p.m. for this Christmas tradition, 

please contact the church office to 

make reservations.   
 

 
 

 

 

THANK YOU  
We wish to extend a special thank you: 

¶ To all the donors  of our Food Pantry and Fund for the Needy.  

¶ To Stella Parhas for  preparing and distributing Thanksgiving 

Baskets for 17 needy families. 

¶ To Frank & Zoe Kopanes, and to all the participants and donors of 

the IOCC walkathon  

¶ To George Vasilakos for painting our exterior doors.  

¶ 3Öɯ 'ÐÓÓÚɯ %ÜÕÌÙÈÓɯ 'ÖÔÌɯ ÍÖÙɯ ËÖÕÈÛÐÕÎɯ ÛÏÐÚɯ àÌÈÙɀÚɯ $ÊÊÓÌÚÐÈÚÛÐÊÈÓɯ

Calendars.  

¶ 3ÖɯÈÓÓɯÛÏÌɯ×ÈÙÐÚÏÐÖÕÌÙÚɯÞÏÖɯ×ÈÙÛÐÊÐ×ÈÛÌËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯɁ%ÌÌËɯÛÏÌɯ'ÜÕÎÙàɂɯ

program. 

¶ 3ÖɯÈÓÓɯÞÏÖɯÏÈÝÌɯÉÈÒÌËɯ×ÙÖÚÍÖÙÈȮɯÈÕËɯÉÙÐÕÎɯÞÐÕÌȮɯÖÐÓȮɯÈÕËɯȿÒÖÓàÝÈɀɯ

ÍÖÙɯÖÜÙɯȿ2ÈÙÈÕÛÈÓÌÐÛÖÜÙÎÖɀȭ 

¶ 3ÖɯÈÓÓɯÖÜÙɯàÖÜÛÏɯÞÏÖɯ×ÈÙÛÐÊÐ×ÈÛÌËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯȿ,ÈÒÌɯÈɯ#ÐÍÍÌÙÌÕÊÌɯ#Èàɂȭ 

¶ To our Philoptochos for hosting the festivities following the 

Iconography Consecration. 

¶ To all who participated in our pilgrimage to Saint John Chrysostom 

Monastery. 

¶ To all who donated for the candelia, the icon stand and all the items 

for the altar.   

¶ To all who supported the Handmaidens at their Christmas 

Ornament sale.  The proceeds bought lunches for the homeless. 

¶ To all who volunteered in preparation for the Craft Show.  

¶ To all our parish council members for completing their two year 

term with great success and dedication. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL NEWS 

This month has been a time of Giving  and Gratitude  for HOPE. The group participated in our community's 

Make a Difference Day by enthusiastically filling buckets and writing heartfelt notes of thanks to Veterans moving 

into their homes.  Continuing on this theme, we discussed gratitude and worked on a seasonal craft incorporat-

ing a beautiful prayer for them to share with their families on Thanksgiving.  

In addition, we discussed the feastday of The Entrance of the Theotokos into the Temple. The children had a wonder-

ful connection to the young Theotokos and loved the story of how she lived in the church as a girl, dedicating 

her life to God. (It also helped put things in perspective that two of our HOPE kids were  the exact age of the The-

otokos!)   

I am constantly amazed at the love and respect the children 

have for the Church, the Saints and each other. They also love 

learning, singing, crafting, playing and participating in fellow-

ship when we meet.  I am truly grateful to have them all in my 

life, and I cherish the opportunity to work with them each time 

we meet. 

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas and a Happy & Healthy 

New Year!  

͋ϔϞϲɯ͗ϤϜϦϧϢэϖϘϠϠϔɯϝϔϜɯ͆ϨϞϢϖϚϟЌϠϢɯϝϔϜɯ͆ϨϧϨϪϜϦϟЌϠϢɯϧϢɯ͎ЌϢɯ

΅ϧϢϥȵ 

Demetria S. Papadopoulos, HOPE Advisor 

HOPE 

As the holidays approach, the Sunday School is working hard to bring the joy of the season to the lives of those 

in our parish.  We would like to thank all students who participated in our annual clothing drive.  The Philopto-

ÊÏÖÚɯËÐÚÛÙÐÉÜÛÌËɯÛÏÌɯÐÛÌÔÚɯÊÖÓÓÌÊÛÌËɯÖÕɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯ-ÖÝÌÔÉÌÙɯƜÛÏɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯɁ%ÌÌËɯÛÏÌɯ'ÜÕÎÙàɂɯÌÝÌÕÛɯÈÛɯ ÕÕÜÕÊÐÈÛÐÖÕɯ

Cathedral in Chicago. It was great to see the faces of so many as they were offered coats, hats, gloves and scarves 

to help keep them warm.  They were truly appreciative.   

Many of our students continue to donate to our food pantry every week.  Giving to those in need is something 

we should do all year round, but especially at the times the need is greatest ɬ during the holidays ɬ when we are 

all remembering what we are thankful for.   

On Sunday December 3rd during Sunday School, we will be assigning roles for our annual Christmas Pageant.  

Pageant rehearsal is Saturday December 17th at 10am.  The Christmas Pageant will take place right after the Di-

vine Liturgy on December 18th.  Please make plans to come to the Christmas Pageant and share in the blessings 

of the holidays with our students.   

There will be no Sunday School on December 25th and January 1st so students can worship with their families.  I 

would like to thank the Sunday School staff for all their support and commitment.  These teachers are always 

looking for new ways to engage the students in their lessons and constantly striving to teach their students as 

much as possible.  I would also like to thank the students for coming and participating in their classes with a true 

learning spirit.  We are all working together to provide your children with an excellent Orthodox foundation and 

hope that you will continue to bring them each week.   

The best to all of you and your families from the Sunday School staff ɬ and many blessings for the New Year. 

Zoe Kopanis, Sunday School Director 
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P.T.A. NEWS 
 

December is here! We wish you all a blessed 

Holiday Season.   

The PTA is looking for volunteers for the 

annual Christmas Party this year. We are 

tentatively aiming for Friday, December 

16th.  This event has been organized and 

executed by Greek School parents in the 

past.  Unfortunately, last year we did not 

have any parent volunteers and did not 

have a celebration. Students enjoy and look 

forward to this party and we would like to 

continue to host it. PTA helps organize food 

and helps serve.  We need at least 5 parent 

volunteers to plan this event.   

We will hold a PTA meeting on Friday, De-

cember 2nd.  If you would like to volunteer 

please attend the meeting. We will also be 

discussing our plans for the New Year 

ahead.  

The PTA is looking forward to the Saint 

Spyridon Feast Day, December 12th, the 

Christmas Pageant, December 18th, and the 

Vasilopita events to start the new year. The 

Sunday School vasilopita will take place on 

Sunday, January 8th, and the Greek School 

Vasilopita on Monday, January 9th. Any-

one interested in making the vasilopita for 

ÛÏÌÐÙɯÊÏÐÓËɀÚɯÊÓÈÚÚÙÖÖÔɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÊÖÕÛÈÊÛɯàÖÜÙɯ

ÊÏÐÓËɀÚɯÛÌÈÊÏÌÙɯÖÙɯÖÕÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÉÖÈÙËɯÔÌÔɪ

bers.   

This year, Godparents Sunday will be held 

on January 22nd. This is a special day for Godchildren and Godparents to gather with family and friends for 

worship and fellowship. As always, there will a brunch following the Divine Liturgy. Donation for the brunch is 

$15 for adults and $5 for children. We are so fortunate to have the food for the breakfast ALL donated. We are 

also looking for 10 individuals to help us serve. We would appreciate anyone that can lend a hand. For those that 

ÞÖÜÓËɯÓÐÒÌɯÛÖɯËÖÕÈÛÌɯÛÖɯÖÜÙɯ&ÖË×ÈÙÌÕÛɀÚɯ!ÙÌÈÒÍÈÚÛȮɯÞÌɯÞÐÓÓɯÕÌÌËɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÍÖÓÓÖÞÐÕÎɯÐÛÌÔÚȯɯ%ÙÜÐÛȮɯ#ÌÚÚÌÙÛÚȮɯ/ÈÕÊÈÒÌɯ

Syrup Packets, Small Butter Packets, Dinner Rolls, 5 gallons of whole milk, 6 gallons of apple juice, 15 gallons of 

ÖÙÈÕÎÌɯÑÜÐÊÌȭɯ%ÓàÌÙÚɯÈÕËɯÍÜÙÛÏÌÙɯÐÕÍÖÙÔÈÛÐÖÕɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯÚÌÕËɯÖÜÛɯÛÏÌɯÉÌÎÐÕÕÐÕÎɯÖÍɯ)ÈÕÜÈÙàȭɯ(ÛɀÚɯÕÌÝÌÙɯÛÖÖɯÌÈÙÓàɯÛÖɯÚÛÈÙÛɯ

×ÓÈÕÕÐÕÎȭɯɯ#ÖÕɀÛɯ%ÖÙÎÌÛȱɯ&ÙÌÌÒɯ2ÊÏÖÖÓɯ/ÈÙÌÕÛɤ3ÌÈÊÏÌÙɯÊÖÕÍÌÙÌÕÊÌÚɯÈÙÌɯ,ÖÕËÈàȮɯ#ÌÊÌÔÉÌÙɯƕƖÛÏɯÍÙÖÔɯƙȯƔƔ-6:30.  

Merry Christmas! PTA President Demetra Mikroulis  

 

December Coffee Hour Schedule  

December 11th- Haniotakis, Hioureas, Jones, Kalpakidis,Karanastasis Families (LENTEN)  

December 18th- Karras, Karuntzos, Kavvadas, Kekempanos,Kontaris Families (LENTEN)  

December 25th- Kopanis, Korolis, Kottaras, Koutsis, Koutsoupias Families  

2ÈÐÕÛɯ2×àÙÐËÖÕɀÚɯ'ÈÕËÔÈÐËÌÕÚ 
ȱÞÖÜÓËɯÓÐÒÌɯÛÖɯÌßÛÌÕËɯÛÏÌÐÙɯ ÓÔÚÎÐÝÐÕÎɯ×ÙÖÑÌÊÛɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯ-ÈÛÐÝÐÛàɯ%ÈÚÛɯ 

to all of you by asking for your support of  

The Pediatric Oncology Treasure Chest Foundation.  

Below is a suggested new toy donation list. Please consider donating a 

new toy or purchasing a $5 gift card. There will be a box for new toy/gift 

cards donations outside of the church office. Thank you in advance for 

supporting those in need.  

Donations will be taken through January 13th . 

 

Ɂ'ÌÓ×ɯ4Úɯ/ÜÛɯÈɯ2ÔÐÓÌɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯ%ÈÊÌɯÖÍɯÈɯ"ÏÐÓËɯ%ÐÎÏÛÐÕÎɯ"ÈÕÊÌÙɂ 

  

School Age   Arts/Crafts  

Action Figures    Playdough  

Barbie Dolls and accessories Coloring Books 

Trucks and Cars   Crayola Markers/Crayons  

Snap-Tite Models   Activity Sets/Crafts  

Board Games 
 

Adolescent    Infant/Toddler/Preschool  

Journals    Fisher-Price/Playskool Toys 

Jewelry    Play Dish Sets/Play Food 

Nail Polish Kits    Baby Dolls and Accessories 

Cosmetic Bags   Wooden and Plastic Puzzles 

Purses/Wallets   Activity Books  

Scarves/Hats 

#5#ɀÚɤ"#ɀÚ 

Board Games 

Gift Certificates ($5.00 increments) 
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